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28 June 2017

Steven

By email: fyi-request-6075-87db8c4f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Steven

Official Information Request - list of names for all Station Officers (SO), Senior Station Officers (SS0),
Deputy Chief Fire Officer (DCFO) and Chief Fire Officers (CFO) for the Auckland area.

I refer to your official information request received on 27 June 2017.

On 1 July 2017, the New Zealand Fire Service Commission became Fire and Emergency New Zealand (Fire
and Emergency). Fire and Emergency is responsible for responding to requests for official information that
were made to the Commission and not determined before 1 July 2017.

This letter is to notify you that Fire and Emergency is extending the timeframe in which it will answer your
request. It does so under section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Fire and Emergency's
response will now be provided to you by 8 August 2017.

The reason for the extension is that your request requires the compilation of a large quantity of information and
meeting the original timeframe would unreasonably interfere with Fire and Emergency’s operations.

If you are dissatisfied with the decision to extend the timeframe for response to your request, you have the
right to make a complaint to an Ombudsman in accordance with section 28(3) of the OIA. Information about
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Deuchars
Director, Office of the Chief Executive
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